
Jeff Davies – submission on RCP4 Draft decision papers – 26 June 2024 
 
From: Jeff Davies   
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 8:44 AM 
To: Infrastructure Regulation <infrastructure.regulation@comcom.govt.nz> 
Subject: Electricity Lines and Transmission Charges 
 

Hi 
 
I would like the commission to consider the case of homeowners with solar panels in respect to 
these charges.  Such owners actually reduce the need for transmission lines and so should not 
be hit with the same increases as others. 
 
Regards 
 
Jeff Davies 
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